
You’re invited to an informative and educational briefing to address 
the latest labor and employment law topics impacting employers.

Presented by Ogletree Deakins’

BIRMINGHAM 
OFFICE

EMPLOYEE RETENTION 
CREDIT—HOW TO GET AN 
IRS TAX REFUND!

REGISTRATION
Register online at www.ogletree.com, or contact Brandi Hall at 
(205) 714-4424 or brandi.hall@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for 
a disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

We have submitted this program to the HR Certification Institute and 
SHRM for review.

LOCATION
Ogletree Deakins
420 20th Street North, Suite 1900
Birmingham, AL 35203
(205) 328-1900

DATE
Wednesday, December 7, 2022

TIME
9:00 – 10:00 a.m.
(Registration and breakfast will begin at 8:30 a.m.)

COST
Complimentary

DESCRIPTION
The CARES Act and subsequent COVID-19 legislation created and enhanced the Employee 
Retention Credit (ERC) as a means of incentivizing employers to keep employees on payroll despite 
operational challenges. As a result, many employers have already claimed millions of dollars in 
tax credits through the ERC. Those employers that have not yet claimed any ERC may still do so 
retroactively by filing amended payroll tax returns for tax years 2020 and 2021. This briefing will 
review the requirements for eligibility and how to quantify the value of the ERC, and address other 
payroll tax issues for employers to consider before the end of the year.
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